From: SDWEA Office <office@sdwea.org>

Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 4:46 PM

To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>

Subject: [EXT] Letter of Support - Crowned Ridge Il Project
Greetings,

Please accept the attached letter of support for the Crowned Ridge Il Project currently being considered as
Docket EL20-002 before the Commission.

The South Dakota Wind Energy Association appreciates your consideration of our support for this project.

Thank you.

Jennifer Stalley, Executive Director
South Dakota Wind Energy Association
PO Box 38

Pierre, SD 57501

Fax: 888-425-3032

Phone: 605-224-9016

www.sdwea.org
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